KELLY Michael

Tony Hanmer <tonyhanmer@hotmail.com>

Fronm:

Sent: Sunday, 13 September 2009 3:03 PM

To: mike kelly <michael.kelly@racing.qld.gov.au>
Subject: RE: correspondence

Michael, hope you are well, just eturned from a biz trip to Mum hai/Delhi. Much appreciate your correspendence
on PPA, | can appreciate the difficulties of reconstruction of decisions taken such a long time ago.

Tony Hanmer

Non-Executive Board Director

Board Advisor, Corporate Strategy & Marketing
mob: 0411193 582

phone: (61) 7 5446 4018

fax:  (61)7 5846 4012

Please consider the environment before printing this email



